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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

7

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 5 ‘7 4 , 5. 2020

November 17, 2020

DESIGNATED OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF THE DOH EASTERN VISAYAS
CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a copy of Letter from Department of Health Eastern Visayas Center for
Health Development dated November 3, 2020, informing all concerned of the new designated
Officers-In-Charge of the Office in view of the mandatory retirement of Director Minerva P.

Molon effective November 1, 2020.

2. For information and guidance.
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RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV

,rDirector v q{, g‘_.\

Enclosure: Letter from OIC-Director IV Exuperia B. Sabalberino, Md, MPH
Reference: Letter from QOIC-Director IV Exuperia B. Sabalberino, Md, MPH
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
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s Republic of the Philippines
- - Department of Health
EASTERN VISAYAS
¥ CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT
Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

November 03, 2020 Yot - A VL — ,
RAMIR B. UYTICO,CESO IV

Regional Director oL 2 He
DEPED, Regional Office VIII T vty g
Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte R T
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Dear Sir: MZIE Signature
Greetings! o

The DOH Eastern Visayas Center for Health Development is pleased to inform
you that the following are designated Officers-In-Charge of the Office in view of
the mandatory retirement of Director MINERVA P. MOLON effective November

01, 2020:

Dr. EXUPERIA B. SABALBERINO,MPH,CESe

OIC-Director IV
DOH EV CHD
Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Dr. CARMEN P. GARADO,MPH
OIC-Director III
DOH EV CHD
Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte
Please address all letters and communication to the above officers.

Likewise, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for all the support to
DOH during the tenure of Director Molon as our Director IV.

Lastly, we appreciate your continued support to all DOH programs, projects
and activities. BIDA solusyon sa COVID 19.

Very truly yours,

EXUP . 'SABALBERINO,MD,MPH,CESe
QIC-Director IV Co
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